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Throughout my youth, my single mother struggled to make enough money despite a 

full time job and child support, and we visited food shelves to help supplement 

groceries. Having this option was incredibly important for helping us navigate low-

income, and specifically for giving me tools and understanding to become upwardly 

mobile. I firmly believe every Oregonian — regardless of race, citizenship, gender, 

household, and more — has a right to food security and support, especially in our 

unstable economic environment. 


